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Dear Sirs,
Please see the attached letter.

Kind regards,

Martin Parker
General Counsel & Company Secretary

T - +44 (0)191 301 6746 E — martin.parker@nwl.co.uk
F - +44 (0)191 301 6712 W - nwl.co.uk / eswater.co.uk

M - +44 (0)7850 603561

Legal Affairs & Secretariat, Northumbrian Water Limited
Boldon House, Wheatlands Way, Pity Me, Durham DH1 5FA
DX 717041 Durham 15
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This email and its attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be
confidential or privileged. If this email has come to you in error, you should take
no action based on it. Please return it to the sender immediately and then delete
it.

Unless expressly stated, opinions in this message are those of the individual
sender and not of Northumbrian Water Limited.

You should be aware that this email, and any reply to it, may need to be made
public under right to know legislation, or in connection with litigation. Emails may
also be monitored in accordance with our legal responsibilities.

While Northumbrian Water Limited has scanned this email and its attachments
for security threats, including computer viruses, we have no liability for any
damage which you may sustain as a result of any such viruses. You are advised
to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.

Northumbrian Water Limited, registered in England and Wales number 2366703.
Registered office: Northumbria House, Abbey Road, Pity Me, Durham DH1 5FJ.

www.nwl.co.uk

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service
supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number
2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or
recorded for legal purposes.
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5 November 2015

Examining Authority

The Planning Inspectorate
3/18 Eagle Wing

Temple Quay House

2 The Square

BRISTOL

BS1 6PN

Dear Sir

THE YORK POTASH HARBOUR FACILITIES ORDER 201X

We refer to the above and to our representation dated 4 June 2015.

As previously advised, we have been in close discussions with the Applicant for some time and
we believe that agreement with the Applicant in respect of Northumbrian Water Infrastructure

and interests is imminent.

We are therefore able to confirm that, subject to the completion of that agreement, we hope to
be in a position to withdraw our representation to the Application shortly.

Again, subject to completion of that agreement, we hope to be able to confirm that we are
satisfied with the proposed southern route for the conveyor. We also note the intended
demolition of the jetty.

Yours faithfully

Martin Parker
General Counsel and Company Secretary






